
BID NOTICE
HARVARD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

The Harvard Public Schools in the Town of Harvard are seeking 
sealed bids from responsive and responsible vendors for a Food 
Service Management Company (FSMC) to supervise and operate 
food services for the Harvard Public School students and staff at the 
Bromfield School and the Hildreth Elementary School. The FSMC 
would provide a director of food services to supervise existing Har-
vard Public School cafeteria staff and handle the operations of serv-
ing school meals. 
Sealed bids are due Tuesday, Oct. 17, 2023, at 11 a.m. to Harvard 
Public Schools, District Office, 27A Massachusetts Ave, Harvard, MA 
01451, Attn: Ingrid Nilsson, Assistant Superintendent, at which time 
they will be publicly opened. Bid documents are available by request 
from inilsson@psharvard.org, or by calling 978-456-4140, or from the 
Harvard Public Schools, 27A Massachusetts Ave, Harvard, MA 01451. 
A pre-bid meeting will be held on Tuesday, Oct. 3, 2023, at 1 p.m. at 
the District Offices at the above address. The Town of Harvard re-
serves the right to reject any and all bids, wholly or in part, and to 
make awards in a manner deemed in the best interest of the Town.

Ingrid Nilsson
Harvard Public Schools   
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Legal Notice


